

MONA ELECTRICAL SERVICE, INC. NEWSLETTER

April 11, 1990

SUBSTANCE ABUSE UPDATE

Set an example - Remain drug free. Discourage "casual" drug use. Show your children it does matter and that you care. Call 952-4461.

EXPECTING PARENTS

They say things come in three's. We have three expecting parents to announce this week:

- Congratulations to *Scott and Teri Mona* who are going to be first time parents. They are expecting a baby in the middle of November 1990.
- Three big cheers go out to Andy and Lori Mona who are expecting their first child in the beginning of December 1990. A special Congratulations goes out to the expecting grandparents, Cap and Sue Mona!
- A hearty congrats to Darin and Penny Pasqualle who are expecting their 3rd child (baby #3) around the end of December 1990. Good luck to all our parents to be!!

SEAT BELT LAW

All Mona drivers are required to wear their seat belts at all times while driving or riding in a company vehicle. If you are ticketed for not wearing your seat belt, you are responsible for the ticket. This is the law!

SHARE THE KNOWLEDGE

We have two seminars scheduled for the month of April. On Tuesday, April 17th, 12:00 to 1:00 p.m. at building 7915 Malcolm Road, Citizens Against Crime will be presenting a seminar on "How Not To Be A Crime Victim". Lunch will be provided.

On Thursday, April 26th, 4:00 p.m. at building 7915 Malcolm Road, 2nd floor, a representative from the O.T. Hall & Sons Company will speak on Conduit Bending. A video and demonstration will be shown on the topic. Food and beverages provided. Please call Barbara Wellman at 868-8400 ext. 345 if you will be attending.

WELCOME ABOARD

A big welcome to *Crystal Turner* who is our new receptionist at MESCO. Give her a hearty hello the next time you call 868-8400! We are glad to have you on the MESCO Team!!

ACCIDENT REPORTS

To make all employees aware of our accidents, how they occur and what to do to prevent them, we are listing all accidents with the name of the person and possible prevention in our newsletters. The people involved may be your friends

or co-workers. Please realize this can happen to you! Be more cautious and prevent accidents:

EMPLOYEE-CO/DEPT-ACCIDENT-PREVENTION

Lane, Gary Service Cut Finger Wear protective gloves

 Hollabaugh, Kirk Service Torn Ligament, Use proper equipment (ladders and scaffolds when working in high places)

•Testerman, David Jobbing Slammed Thumb Be more cautious when lifting heavy items

Pasqualle, David Service Finger, FOI Wear protective gloves

 McDonald, Herbert Service Electric Shock Make sure wirenuts are secured tightly before working on electrical panel

•Lincoln Theatre Tenant Stolen Tools Make sure all gangboxes and storage areas are locked at all times

WITH DEEP SYMPATHY

We are sad to announce that Cathy Shumaker's, Estimating Administrative Assistant, Mother N' Law, Rosemarie Purll, passed away on Sunday, April 8th. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family at this time of need.

VARIETY SHOW

Mona has purchased (2) tickets to the Prince George's County Fraternal Order of Police 15th Annual "Variety Show" held on Sunday, April 22, 1990, 8:00 p.m. at High Point High School. If you would like to use the tickets, please call Barbara at ext. 345.

JOB SPOTLIGHT

"Boy your guys don't mess around, they really work hard", exclaimed Sam Elliott, Chief of Mechanical Engineering for Smithy Braedon. Way to go to George King, George Adcock, Rick Degutis, David Johnson, Mike Stone and a host of other men who came in on an emergency basis to get the building back operating after a fire on the 5th floor which shut down the entire building. Mona also received a letter of accommodation from the building manager, Ms. Barbara Alden. Congratulations for a job well done!

CHRISTMAS IN APRIL

Don't forget that Christmas In April is on Saturday, April 28, 1990. Call Gail at 868-8400 and sign up to help paint, landscape, etc.

SAFETY NOTE

Protect your vision, wear safety glasses!